
PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 

1325 G STREET, N.W., SUITE 800 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20005 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

APRIL 28, 2021, VIRTUAL CYBERSECURITY TECHNICAL 

CONFERENCE 

 
 

 March 12, 2021 
 

 

Through this Public Notice, the Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia 

(“Commission”) schedules a virtual Technical Conference to discuss, among other topics, best 

practices that electric and natural gas utilities are taking to protect the energy infrastructure 

(including distribution and transmission assets) from cybersecurity threats.  This Commissioner-led 

virtual Technical Conference is scheduled for Wednesday, April 28, 2021, from 2:00 p.m. to 4:00 

p.m.     

 

The Commission will issue a supplemental notice regarding the agenda, panelists, and 

registration information for the virtual Technical Conference.  
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